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Public Service Ahnouncement

Property taxes due on December 7

Start Date: November 19, 2021
End Date: December 6, 2021
Nunavut 45 sec

The Department of Finance reminds property owners outside lgaluit that property
taxes are due on December 7, 2021.

Tax notices were sent out on October 8, 2021. If you have not received your tax notice,
please email propertytax@gov.nu.ca or call toll-free 1-800-316-3324. We accept
cheque, money order, credit card, online payment, and payment in person. To pay in
person, you can visit your local Department of Finance offices in Igloolik, Rankin Inlet,
Cambridge Bay, and Igaluit.

It is your responsibility to pay your taxes on time. Any unpaid property taxes after
December 7, 2021 can be subject to interest charges, and your name may be placed on
the published tax arrears list.

For more information, please call 1-800-316-3324 or email propertytax@gov.nu.ca.
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Tubagtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqgtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca.

Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnagtun et en frangais au www.gov.nu.ca.
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